
November 14, 2019 

The Honorable City Council 
133 William Street 
New Bedford, MA 02740 

Dear Honorable Members of the City Council: 

The Committee on City Property at a Meeting held on Tuesday, October 22, 2019, considered a 
WRITTEN MOTION, Councillor Gomes and Council President Morad, requesting, that a letter 
be sent to the Massachusetts Court System along with our State Legislative Delegation and 
Senator Mark C.W. Montigny, to take immediate action to address funding and repairs that are 
desperately needed to the exterior of New Bedford Superior Courthouse, this building is part of 
our landscape and has a historic history serving the community and court system; and further, 
requesting, that landscaping and new Superior Court sign be included in any restoration 
revitalization of the exterior of this beautiful historic building. (Recommendation Followed and to 
be Referred to the Committee on City Property and Waive Rule 40.) (Ref d 12/13/18) 

On motion by Councillor Lima and seconded by Councillor Markey, the Committee VOTED: To 
recommend to the City Council to take "No Eurther Action" on the WRITTEN MOTION, 
Councillor Gomes and Council President Morad, requesting, that a letter be sent to the 
Massachusetts Court System along with our State Legislative Delegation and Senator Mark C.W. 
Montigny, to take immediate action to address funding and repairs that are desperately needed to 
the exterior of New Bedford Superior Courthouse, this building is part of our landscape and has a 
historic history serving the community and court system; and further, requesting, that landscaping 
and new Superior Court sign be included in any restoration revitalization of the exterior of this 
beautiful historic building. This motion passed on a voice vote. 

IN COMMITTEE ON CITY PROPERTY 

Councillor Naomi R. A. Carney, Chairperson 
NRAC: dmb 



CITY OF NEW BEDFORD 
CITY COUNCIL 

December 13, 2018 

W R I T T E N MOTION 

Requesting, that a letter be sent to the Massachusetts 

Court System along with our State Legislative Delegation and Senator Mark C.W. Montigny, to 

take immediate action to address funding and repairs that are desperately needed to the exterior 

of New Bedford Superior Courthouse, this building is part of our landscape and has a historic 

history serving the community and court system; and further, requesting, that landscaping and 

new Superior Court sign be included in any restoration revitalization of the exterior of this 

beautiful historic building. (Recommendation Followed and to be Referred to the Committee on 

City Property and Waive Rule 40.) 

Brian K. Gomes, Councillor at Large 

Linda M. Morad. City Council President 


